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Dear Commissioner V.C. Holness,

| am writing this letter in support of the street renaming of NW 7t Street
in the Broward Municipal Services District (BMSD} in honor of Harry T. and

Harriett V. Moore service to the community, and the renaming of NW 6t

Court in the BMSD in honor of Congressman Alcee L. Hastings service to the
community. | am honored to witness this and strongly support this historical
gesture as they represent the values of the communities and their quest for

justice.
Respectfully,

Savai Martin
Sarai “Ray” Martin

City Commissioner
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